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During the past month as the Interim Alateen Coordinator I have
● communicated with the AAPP via email and/or telephone.
● assisted the AAPP with the recertification process.
● communicated as needed via email and/or telephone with AMIAS in

our Area.
● continued to submit articles for the Area Newsletter.
● hosted the Alateen Interest Meeting to share information about

service.

All of the districts in our Area are in need of registered AMIAS. More
members are also needed to step into service as substitute Alateen Group
Sponsors to support our current Group Sponsors when conflicts arise and
they are unavailable to go to their weekly meeting.

Alateen service is for anyone with at least two years of consistent Al-Anon
participation. Active members of Al-Anon who are also AA members may
serve as an Alateen Group Sponsor, providing they fulfill the minimum
requirements as an AMIAS. At all times emphasis shall be placed on the
Al-Anon interpretation of the program

I am willing to speak to individual Al-Anon groups and at District/AIS
meetings to share about the “Joys of Service” in Alateen. I can be
contacted at alateen@nynafg.com

Respectfully submitted,
Mary S.
NYN Interim Alateen Coordinator
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